
City of Fort Calhoun  
Parks Board  

March 2, 2023 
Meeting Minutes 

 
 
Roll Call: 

1. Kris Richardson called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm. 
 

2. Kris Richardson announced the Open Meeting Compliance Act.  
 

3. Roll call:     
Board members Kris Richardson, James Totten, Sara Ruthven, Bob Lammers, and Jerry Barabas were all 
in attendance.  Board member Karli Johnson and Park Commissioner John Kelly were absent. 

 
4. Approval of February Meeting minute approval was moved by Bob, seconded by James.   All in favor to 

approve. 
 
 
Unfinished Business: 

5. Disc Golf Signage 
a. Board members see a need for signage to be posted at the beginning of the course (Court 

Street & South 15th Street).  After reviewing options, we prefer an upright sign with a map on 
the front and rules of play on the back.   

b. Kris will create the course map.  Bob will verify the distances between the tees and holes.  Bob 
and Sara will research signage types and costs.     
 

6. Fundraising Update 
a. The Washington County Community Foundation has approved our request to create an account 

for parks improvement and are in the process of setting up the account.   
 

7. Rock the Block 
a. Rock the Block will be held in Fort Calhoun on April 29th from 8am-1pm.  Habitat will decide 

when community volunteers can sign up.  Flyers to the public will be available soon.   
 

 
Meeting Adjournment: 
 At 8:09 pm meeting adjournment was motioned by Jerry and seconded by Bob. All in favor. 
 


